
Date: November 20, 2017 

To:  Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee 

Bloor Street Bike Lanes 

Summary 

The Transportation Working Group, Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee would 
like to request that the General Manager, Transportation Services present to the 
Committee on the final rules for the Bloor Street bike lines, with respect to accessibility, 
and to consider input from the Committee on future bike lane construction. 

Recommendation: 

That: 

1. The General Manager, Transportation Services be requested to provide an update to
the Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee in the second quarter of 2018 on the 
current rules for the Bloor Street bike lanes, with respect to accessibility, and to 
consider any input from the Committee on future bike lane construction. 

Monica Winkler 
Transportation Working Group 
Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee 
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